
I am writing to say that I strongly oppose the removal of any of the wild horses located in Theodore 

Roosevelt National Park. These horses are an historic herd of Nakota wild horses with unique genetics 

rarely found.  

I firmly believe that these horses are a national treasure and should be treated as so. The horses in TRNP 

are the only wild horses roaming free in North Dakota. 

A new alternative to the park's Environmental Assessment must be added with scientific and humane 

management of the wild horses in the park. 

The TRNP must redesignate the wild horses as wildlife; they are not to be designated as livestock. 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Kind regards,  

Karen Spring 

Westville, NJ 


